Parish Newsletter



Parish Priest of Daylesford & Creswick

Fr Gary A Jones

Supervising Priest for Parish of Gordon

Parish Admin: Leonie Bird

"We are a Child Safe Parish"

Parish Office: Phone 53018161 -Daylesford (Wednesday- Friday) 9.30– 3.00pm Safeguarding Officer: Leonie Bird



Sunday Mass 10.30am Sunday Mass 8.45am

Parish Primary School: St Michael's Daylesford -Ethan Corfee & St Augustine's Creswick -Terry Brennan.

Parish Emails: creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au; daylesford@ballarat.cathlolic.org.au

Website: ballarat.catholic.org.au

<u>Recent Death:</u> Sr Barbara Lemke, Carmel Carmody (Ballarat), Eddie Kennedy, Eileen O'Meara (Ballarat East)

<u>Anniversaries of Death:</u> Trixie Lane, Catherine Kilmartin, Massimo Clohesy, John Lee, Louisa Horvath, John White, Ronnie Melotte, Lionel Whitaker, Bill Shanahan, John Brodie, Suzannah Barrett, Ermelinda Beard, Terrence Brennan, Annetta Quin

Prayers for the Sick:

Weekday Masses: No Mass Creswick Tuesday 3rd September Daylesford Friday's 10am



Happy Father's Day to all the Father's, Grandfathers,
Step Fathers, Foster Dad's, Uncle's and Brothers and for those
who are a Father figure to us. We think of you on this special
day and thank you for the joy and love you bring into our lives,
especially those we have lost.

We also say Happy Father's Day to all our spiritual fathers and priests who guide us to our Lord and His Church.

*Ballarat Clergy Support Fund: Collection for Sick and Retired Priests -Today 1st September

The Ballarat Clergy Support Fund provides for retired priests who have spent a lifetime selflessly caring for others, and who deserve a happy and peaceful retirement. The Fund is currently supporting and caring for fifteen retired priests. Over the next few years a number of priests currently in parish ministry will be moving into retirement, and will also need to be supported by the fund. Thank you again for your support of the work of the Ballarat Clergy Support Fund.





Last Week's Collections: Two collections are presented after the Prayers of the Faithful. The 1st Collection is cash toward the Presbytery for the sustenance of our Priest – with a contribution of 13% to provide support for our retired priests and the Diocese. The 2nd Collection is the Planned Giving (envelopes) or cash for the administration of the Parish & general running costs.

Creswick Parish Collections: 1st Collection: \$278.90 2nd Collection: \$309.00

<u>Daylesford Parish Collections:</u> 1st Collection: \$ 293.10 2nd Collection: \$223.60



*Social Justice Sunday – September 29: We celebrate Social Justice Sunday on September 29, 2019. This year, the Australian Bishops' Social Justice Statement is titled, "Making it real: Genuine human encounter in our digital world." It shares Pope Francis' challenge to us to 'boldly become citizens of the digital world'. It points out that we are called not just to be inhabitants of this world, but active citizens shaping it. For further details about the Social Justice Statement, visit the Office for Social Justice website

<u>www.socialjustice.catholic.org.au</u> or ph. (02) 8306 3499. Order the Statement online at bit.ly/socialjusticeshop Follow us on Facebook: @socialjusticeACBC or Twitter: @JusticeCatholic

*Catholic Women's League Social Afternoon: "God never sleeps" - come along to a spring afternoon tea and hear John and Margaret Millington OAM inspire you with their life story of faith which has enabled them to transform family tragedies into work for the community. Free entry, door prizes and afternoon tea. Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at 1.30pm in the Mary Glowrey Room St Patrick's Cathedral Precinct, Ballarat. Enquiries to Carmel, ph. 0401175045 or email annekav1234@gmail.com

*First Spiritual Exercises Retreat in Daily Life: "Inner Peace in Friendship with Jesus" is the retreat held over 4 weeks and is an excellent form of retreat for busy people, since it links prayer with our experience and helps us to recognise the presence of the Lord in a variety of happenings. Your prayer is done alone, at home or in some quiet place, and at a time convenient to you. There will be weekly gatherings which will be held at St Alipius Hall, Victoria Street, Ballarat and the times are on the application form. The retreat is free but you will need to buy a book which costs \$25.00, payable when you apply. For more information and the Application form, you may pick one up at the Church entrance or collect it from the Cathedral Office. Alternatively, you can receive one online by emailing Rachel McLoughlin ibvm rachel.mcloughlin@loreto.org.au, mobile 0437 061 337 or Doreen Roache doreenroache@bigpond.com, mobile 0417 117 382. (The Cathedral Parish Office is Monday – Friday from 10.00am – 5.00pm). Opening session Monday 2nd September and Closing Session Saturday 5th October.

<u>Daylesford</u>	<u>Creswick</u>
Brian D , Kath C	Irene M, Barb H
	Alastair H
lan T	Carol V
Max & Anne O'S	Irene M, Barb H
Trish T, Carmel B, Carol C	Barb H, Joise R, Angeline T
Jonquil Q	Lois K/ Neil D
Hilary C	
Jack B, Brian D	Josie R & Brian R
	Brian D , Kath C Ian T Max & Anne O'S Trish T, Carmel B, Carol C Jonquil Q Hilary C